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Dear parents and carers,  

Red Area’s enquiry this term is ‘Where is Barrs Court Primary School?’.  With a focus on 

being a geographer, we’ve been learning how to use different maps to explore the 

geography of our local area.  We would like to let you know that we will be taking each class 

on a short local walk to practise navigation and to learn about symbols and keys on a map.  

This will take place during the Week Beginning 3rd February 2025 – We anticipate that this will 

be Garnet Class on Tuesday 4th February and Ruby/Jasper Class on 5th February.  If the 

weather is wet then we will try to rearrange within that week.  Please ensure your child has a 

coat in school every day next week and let your child’s class teacher know if you have any 

queries.  

We are looking for a few volunteers to walk with us – If you are available to help then please 

let your child’s class teacher know and we’ll discuss timings.  

 

To conclude this term’s enquiry, the children will be challenged to create their own map of 

our school and we’d like to invite you to come and help your child test their map and 

navigation skills with an interactive enquiry exhibition on Thursday 13th February - 3:15pm 

and 3:45pm.  Please collect your child as usual and make your way round to the front 

entrance where you’ll be let in to Red Area.  

We look forward to seeing you then to help celebrate Red Area’s fantastic enquiry learning 

this term.  

 

Many thanks 

Red Area Team 
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